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Google’s advertising system allowed employers or landlords to discriminate
against nonbinary and some transgender people, The Markup found.

Companies trying to run ads on YouTube or elsewhere on the web could direct
Google not to show those ads to people of “unknown gender”—meaning people
who have not identified themselves to Google as “male” or “female.” After being
alerted to this by The Markup, Google pledged to crack down on the practice.
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